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April 8, 2025

 

Communication about concerns If you have concerns with an SD8 process or decision, check out the following 
(https://www.sd8.bc.ca/parents-students/communication) to see proper channels to address the situation 
and resolve the concern. Your principal can help with any situation! 

Enrollment Update 

 Grade Current year 25/26 year 
Grade 6 129 (2EN+3FR) 107 (3EN+2FR) 
Grade 7 116 (2EN+2FR) 141 (3EN+3FR) 
Grade 8 167 (4EN+3FR) 125 (3EN+2FR) 
Grade 9 145 (4EN+2FR) 168 (4EN+2FR) 
Totals 557 541 

Grade 6, 7, 8 Course Selection We are starting the process of gathering course selection information from 
students.  Planning for next year is in full swing.  Parents have all received emails outlining the process for 
their child as course selection looks different for each grade. 

LLE Term 3 We have started the final Life Long Exploration courses for the year.  Students have this week to 
make any changes (due to exceptional circumstances) to their LLE3 and then we will be locked in.  We are 
really promoting pick em and stick em  with LLEs this year! 

Year End Trips We are busy getting our year-end trips together for the 24/25.  We have established grade 9s 
travelling to Pines Camp in Grand Forks for two nights of fun and team-building as a send-off to LVR for them.  
The dates for this trip are June 18, 19 and 20.  We had proposed a return trip to Silverwood Themepark in 
Idaho for our grade 8s.  Recently our board decided to cancel all SD8 trips to the US due to challenges in 
border crossings.  Replacing the Silverwood trip is an important task for us!  We are working on a local 
camping excursion for our grade 8s and hope to make some announcements soon.  We will definitely need 
parent volunteers to make this trip happen.  Stay tuned! 

Early Dismissal We have two early dismissal days coming up on April 23 and 24.  We have already fulfilled our 
reporting requirements with our open house in September and our parent-teacher interviews in the fall.  
Parents are always welcome to reach out to teachers 
setting up any formal parent-teacher conferences this April. 

Spring sports We have a formed a golf team and an archery team for the spring season in the BC School Sports 
organization.  Golf travels to as many as 4 tournaments before the Zones playdowns.  We are still working on 
archery and how they will compete this season. 

Important Dates Coming Up: 

Apr 23+24: Early dismissal days (one hour early) 
May 19 Victoria Day (no school) 
May 26 Pro-D Day (no classes for students) 
 




